
 

 
Dear Neighbour, 

 

We are writing to provide you with an update of planned works on the Forth Replacement 

Crossing (FRC). 

 

The work involves evening and night time roadworks on the A90. Works entail the switch of 

the south bound lanes to temporary alignments and will be carried out over 3  evening/night 

time periods between Friday 26
th

 February 2016 and Wednesday 2
nd

 March 2016. Dates are 

subject to change for various reasons such as weather. 

 

Details are as follows:- 

 

 

FRIDAY 26TH FEB 21:00 - SAT 27TH FEB 06:00 

 

Location - Existing Centre Reserve - Dunfermline Wynd to Admiralty Junction. 

Excavator + Breaker : Excavating Existing Centre Reserve and spreading and compacting sub 

base material with a vibrating roller. 

Tractor and Trailer + Wheel Tippers : Loading away excavated material and importing sub-

base. 

 

 MONDAY 29TH FEB 21:00 - TUE 1ST MAR 06:00 

 

Surfacing crossovers at same location as above..  

Install  roadmarkings NB and SB Carriageways Ferrytoll to Admiralty. Moving/installing 

road barrier – Dunfermline Wynd to Admiralty. 

  

TUE 1ST MAR 21:00 - WED 2ND MAR 06:00 
Moving/installing road barrier – Dunfermline Wynd to Admiralty. 

 

 

The above works are the most recent phasing in our multi-phase plan to reconfigure the 

Ferrytoll junction and transform the A90 to motorway standards on a new alignment. 

The times indicated can be influenced by many factors and may change without 

warning near or during the time of execution. Also, the overall duration of each element 

may require to be extended in duration to achieve completion should unforseen 

circumstances be encountered. 

           PTO 

            



Please accept our apologies for any disturbance our works have caused you to date. We 

will endeavour to keep you informed of these ongoing works in the vicinity of your 

residence through to completion of the Ferrytoll  works in 2016. 

 

Should you wish to subscribe to receive updates on the works associated with the 

Ferrytoll junction please follow the guidelines on the website www.frc-ferrytoll.info. 

 

For up to date information on the project please see Transport Scotland’s FRC project 

website www.forthreplacementcrossing.info. Should you have any queries, please 

contact our email enquiries@forthreplacementcrossing.info or our Hotline on 0800 078 

6910.  

 

In addition, our Contact and Education Centre, located adjacent to the Forth Road 

Bridge offices on the south side of the existing Forth Road Bridge, is 

manned 09:00hrs to 17:00hrs Monday to Thursday, 09:00hrs to 16:00hrs on 

Fridays and 10:00hrs to 16:00hrs on Saturdays to deal with enquiries and to supply 

information. Additionally, access to the Exhibition room in the building is available at 

certain times. 

 

For confirmation of all opening times please check the project website. 

 

 

Issued to – Residents adjacent to the works in Inverkeithing. 

 

Issue date  – 19
th 

February 2016        
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